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Comments: The Gunnison Public Lands Initiative Initial Proposal

 

Hello - 

 

 

 

Attached you will find the Gunnison Public Land Initiative (GPLI) initial proposal for consideration and

incorporation in the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre, and Gunnison (GMUG) National Forest Land and Management

Resource revision process. 

 

 

The attached materials include:

*   Our introduction letter;

*   Mxd map file of the GPLI initial proposal areas, 

*   Zip file of the GIS shapefiles;

*   and the initial proposal report. 

These items have also been sent to the Forest Service's Delta office at 2250 South Main Street on a thumb drive

as requested by the planning team in earlier correspondence. 

 

 

 

On behalf of our members and community, we thank you for considering our initial proposal and look forward to

continuing this discussion. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Maddie Rehn

--

Gunnison Public Lands Initiative

(970) 389 - 5749

 

maddie@gunnisonpubliclands.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 


